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          Tuesday 25th February 2025 
Dear Year 6 Parents,  
 
To further embed our fascinating work on the Victorians in History, we are delighted to be welcoming 
‘History off the Page’ into school on Monday 31st March.  The day will be led by a historical expert 
who will use a range of practical activities, drama and role-play to engage children in learning about 
the Victorian era.   
 
The children will be transported back to 22nd June 1897 when the country was looking forward to 
Queen Victoria’s Diamond Jubilee.  
 
The aims of the day are to give the children a rounded picture of what life for children in the Victorian 
era would have been like. On the day, your child will experience school life as it would have been 
under the reign of Queen Victoria and explore the customs, beliefs and entertainments of the time. 
 
Children are invited to come to school dressed as a Victorian school child, to help them feel more 
engaged with the day’s activities.  If they would prefer not to, they do not have to.  The costume does 
not have to be fancy and can be made from existing items as needed. Of course, children may 
choose to dress as either gender. 
Here are some ideas: 

Taking into account the money raised from the recent cake sale and the profits from the Y6 French 
Café, the cost for the day will be £22 per pupil.  Please make payments through SchoolMoney by 
Thursday, 20th March. 
 
We will need some extra adult support on Monday 31st March, to help the day run smoothly.  If you 
are able to offer your time please speak to Mrs Birley or send a message via the Office. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
 
Mrs Birley  
Great Oaks 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

